
VILLAGE OF MORRICE 

Public Notice 

Official Notice of Amendment to Zoning Ordinance 

A Public Hearing will be held to consider adoption of an Amendment to 
the Village of Morrice Zoning Ordinance. The intent of this Amendment 
is to add two new Renewable Energy Zoning Districts to the Zoning 
Ordinance and to establish Standards and Requirements for those 
districts. 
 
The hearing will take place during the Regular Meeting of the Village of 

Morrice Planning Commission at 6:00 p.m. on April 24, 2024.  The 

hearing will be held at the Village Hall located at 401 N. Main Street, 

Morrice, Michigan. A copy of the Amendment will be available for 

public inspection. 

 

The public may file written comments, prior to the hearing, with the 

Village Clerk at the Village Hall or by mail to P.O. Box 315, Morrice, MI  

48857. Additionally, the public may appear at the hearing in person or 

by counsel to provide oral comment and/or documentation regarding 

the zoning amendment. 

 

The Village Hall is fully handicap accessible. Individuals needing special 

accommodations to participate in the meeting may contact the Village 

Clerk at (517) 625-4170 to request necessary assistance. This request 

must be made at least two (2) business days prior to the meeting.  

 

 
Post: April 9, 2024 

Karen McGuire 

Village Clerk 


